
From: Cooper, Debbie <Debbie.Cooper@rfa.sc.gov>
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Martin, Robert <Robert.Martin@rfa.sc.gov>

Date: 9/9/2014 4:06:58 PM
Subject: Advisory Letter

Attachments: 14090903RM - A.pdf

Christian and Josh,
Attached is an advisory letter you requested.  Original copy will be placed in interagency mail today.
 
Let me know if I can be of further assistance.  (FYI – I will be sending several other letters shortly.)
 
 

Debbie

Debbie B. Cooper | Fiscal Impact Statement Coordinator | Revenue and Fiscal Affairs Office 
1000 Assembly Street | Rembert C. Dennis Building, Suite 402 | Columbia, SC 29201 |
Phone: (803) 734-0640 | Fax: (803) 734-3619 |
 
NOTE:  The South Carolina General Assembly adopted and the Governor approved Act 121 of 2014, which restructured the offices of 
the Budget and Control Board.   Effective July 1, 2014 we became part of an independent agency operating as the Revenue and Fiscal 
Affairs Office (RFA). 
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